
Hello,  
>  
> I'm sending this on behalf of Rafic Chehouri of Gerber Jewelers on Grand Avenue in St. Paul. I'm a 
customer of the jewelry store. I'm 92 and I have knee problems, so it's difficult for me to climb the stairs 
at the front entrance of Gerber Jewelers. So I'm definitely in favor of having a more accessible entrance.  
>  
> Thank You, 
> Rose Karas 
> Saint Paul, Minnesota  
 


